
  as 5118 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  as 5118 # tosoutos {tos-oo'-tos}; from tosos (so much;
apparently from 3588 and 3739) and 3778 (including its
variations); so vast as this, i.e. such (in quantity, amount,
number of space): -- {as} large, so great (long, many, much),
these many.[ql

  great 5118 # tosoutos {tos-oo'-tos}; from tosos (so much;
apparently from 3588 and 3739) and 3778 (including its
variations); so vast as this, i.e. such (in quantity, amount,
number of space): -- as large, so {great} (long, many, much),
these many.[ql

  large 5118 # tosoutos {tos-oo'-tos}; from tosos (so much;
apparently from 3588 and 3739) and 3778 (including its
variations); so vast as this, i.e. such (in quantity, amount,
number of space): -- as {large}, so great (long, many, much),
these many.[ql

  long 5118 # tosoutos {tos-oo'-tos}; from tosos (so much;
apparently from 3588 and 3739) and 3778 (including its
variations); so vast as this, i.e. such (in quantity, amount,
number of space): -- as large, so great ({long}, many, much),
these many.[ql

  many 5118 # tosoutos {tos-oo'-tos}; from tosos (so much;
apparently from 3588 and 3739) and 3778 (including its
variations); so vast as this, i.e. such (in quantity, amount,
number of space): -- as large, so great (long, many, much),
these {many}.[ql

  many 5118 # tosoutos {tos-oo'-tos}; from tosos (so much;
apparently from 3588 and 3739) and 3778 (including its
variations); so vast as this, i.e. such (in quantity, amount,
number of space): -- as large, so great (long, {many}, much),
these many.[ql

  much 5118 # tosoutos {tos-oo'-tos}; from tosos (so much;
apparently from 3588 and 3739) and 3778 (including its
variations); so vast as this, i.e. such (in quantity, amount,
number of space): -- as large, so great (long, many, {much}),
these many.[ql

  so 5118 # tosoutos {tos-oo'-tos}; from tosos (so much;
apparently from 3588 and 3739) and 3778 (including its
variations); so vast as this, i.e. such (in quantity, amount,
number of space): -- as large, {so} great (long, many, much),
these many.[ql

  these 5118 # tosoutos {tos-oo'-tos}; from tosos (so much;
apparently from 3588 and 3739) and 3778 (including its
variations); so vast as this, i.e. such (in quantity, amount,
number of space): -- as large, so great (long, many, much),
{these} many.[ql
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